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VISION SCREENING EXEMPTION FORM

The Waterloo Region District School Board and the Lions of District A-15 are happy to offer a free vision screening for your child.  Early detection of vision problems can save years of struggling for the 1 in 6 children who experience problems with vision.

All Kindergarten Children will be screened using test criteria provided by the Ontario Association of Optometrists.  
If you do NOT want your child to participate in the vision screening please complete this form to exempt them from the test.
Name of child ________________________________ Age ________ Gender M / F

Signature _____________________________ (Parent/Guardian)  Date ______________

Parent/Guardian Name (Please print) ________________________________

VISION SCREENING POLICY

The Association of Lions Clubs supports the view of the Ontario Association of Optometrists (OAO) that it is important that vision problems should be detected before they can affect a child’s performance at school.

A vision screening is NOT a complete eye examination, nor is any attempt made to check the health of the eyes.  A vision screening will not identify every eye problem a child may have.  The screening is designed to identify children who have difficulty in seeing objects either close up, at a distance, or who have difficulty in making both eyes work together.

It is recommended by the OAO that a child should have a first eye examination by the age of six months, and again at age 3, should no problems be found.  The cost of annual eye examinations is borne by OHIP up to school leaving age.

Please Return By Friday, October 16th, 2015

